
¡Hola!                                                                                                               November 15, 2017
Dear Parents:

This is a report of what grades 4-8 students have been learning in our Spanish class:

� Basic greetings and polite words: how to greet and introducing yourself.
� The Alphabet in Spanish: learning the names and the pronunciation of the letters. 
� Numbers: all numbers from 0 - 100.
� México's  Independence Day:  Our "Dia De La Indepedencia"  (15th of Sep., 1810)
� Plurals and Singular nouns in Spanish:  the three rules for plural nouns.
� Masculine and feminine: the gender of the nouns and adjectives in Spanish.
� The Definite Articles in Spanish:  El, La, Los, Las, Un, Uno, Unas, Unos.
� How to use the articles:  singular and plural nouns. 
� Expressions:  common and basic Spanish expressions to use in a conversation.
� Day of the Dead: This was our October project and they did and amazing job. 
� Days of the Week 
� Months of the Year
� Seasons of the Year
� Vocabulary

After learning each subject,  we practiced  with different games:  bingo, matching 
cards, memory cards, board games.  Also, the students were assigned  homework to 
keep practicing.  The students have been assessed with a written and verbal quiz.  They 
did their self-evaluations about academic work and behaviors in our Spanish class . We 
will  start a reading program to improve their pronunciation.
  
Your  student is doing great!
Thank you for your help!

Mrs. Liz Ramirez-Null
Spanish Teacher


